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May 2, 2020 
OFFICIAL NOTICE  

from your LHSAA Picnic Committee 
 

Your Picnic Committee has met (via ZOOM) to discuss the 21st Annual All-
Alumni Picnic scheduled for Sunday, July 12, 2020. With the current 
mandates in California regarding large gatherings, we realized that cannot 
get the permits we need to hold the event this year. Therefore, we must 
delay our picnic and picnic-week festivities until next year. 

 
The next in-person picnic is scheduled for Sunday, July 11, 2021 

 
But, wait!  This year, we are having a VIRTUAL PICNIC via Facebook! 
Wait until you see what your creative committee has in store for you!  
 
Become a member of the group so you don’t miss out on the festivities. 
Lakewood Lancer Loop – Annual Picnics and Reunions 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1260863943988980  
 
Until we meet again in person… GO BIG RED! 
 
Lillian Zellmer 
President, LHSAA 
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